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Brooklyn, NY – On Sunday, March 23rd, 2025, Senator Stephen T. Chan and his
office celebrated the culture and heritage of the Irish in the Bay Ridge St. Patrick’s
Day Parade. Senator Chan and his office marched from 3rd Avenue and Marine
Avenue to 68th Street and 3rd Avenue. During the parade, the Senator had the
opportunity to meet and greet his constituents and spectators. Both spectators and
constituents along the parade route chanted, "Chan the man". The Senator also
met many residents of Bay Ridge and had the opportunity to march with the Fort
Hamilton High School and Staten Island Technical High School Marching Bands. 
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